Request for Second Waiver of Tolling Standard to Extend Construction Permits

Window to the World Communications, Inc., licensee of noncommercial educational
TV station WTTW, Chicago, Illinois, ("WTTW") respectfully request a second waiver of the
tolling standard set forth at Section 73.3598(b) of the rules of the Federal Communications
Commission (“FCC” or “Commission”) as well as reinstement of the constructions permit, for
the repack construction permit for WTTW, which broadcasts from the Willis Tower in Chicago.

Previously, WTTW obtained a waiver of the FCC’s tolling standard to extend the post-
auction CPs for WTTW based upon a demonstration that special, rare and exception
circumstances precluded construction of WTTW's post-auction facilities. WTTW's CPs expired
on an October 13, 2020.

WTTW permanent post auction CP facilities are subject to the same special, rare and
exceptional circumstances as WLS Television, Inc., Fox Television Stations, LLC, NBC
Telemundo License LLC, and Unimas Chicago LLC (the “Chicago Broadcasters™) as the
Chicago Broadcasters are also on the Willis Tower. See attached for the detailed explanation of
the complex issues and coordination required for the new TV broadcast antennas to be mounted
on the Willis Tower. See Chicago Broadcasters Attachment, as taken from FCC public records.

WTTW therefore seeks tolling of its repack construction permit, as the factual
circumstances so eloquently described by the Chicago Broadcasters also apply to WTTW. In
addition, WTTW seeks reinstatement of its repack construction permit, which was inadvertently
allowed to lapse due to a miscommunication.




